
Leach Creek
Stormwater Holding

Basin

Maintenance Activity Notice

City of Tacoma
Environmental Services Department
326 East D St.
Tacoma, WA 98421



If you have any questions or concerns regarding the
maintenance activities and would like additional

information, please feel free to contact: 

 

Project Manager - Steve Hoffman
shoffma2@cityoftacoma.org

Please be advised that the
scheduled maintenance
activities at Leach Creek
holding basin are underway.
For the safety of the public
and contractors we ask you
stay clear of this area while we
complete the required
maintenance activities.  We
anticipate this work to be
completed by October 2024. 

We appreciate your patience
during construction and look
forward to the completion of
these maintenance
improvements.


